VISVA-BHARATI
Examination Section

NOTICE

Most Urgent

It has come to our notice that some students of different Departments/ Centres were not
permitted to appear in their respective Even Semester Examinations held during April and
May, 2018 due to shorfall of attendance in their classes.

Now, the Principal of the Bhavana/Vibhaga as well as Head / In-charge of
Departments/Centres are requested to communicate such students to ‘repeat the same
Semester” to achieve the requisite percentage of attendances as per Examination
Ordinance to enable them to appear in the Even Semester Examination which will be held
in 2019.

This may be brought to the notice of all such students
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Joint Registrar (Examinations)
jSv‘a-Bharati.

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to: )

Principals of all Bhavana/Vibhaga, Visva-Bharati.

Heads of the academic departments, Visva-Bharati.

C.S to Vice-Chancellor, Visva-Bharati.

Asstt. Registrars (Examinations), Visva-Bharati.

All Section Officers, Examination Section, Visva-Bharati.

Senior System Analyst and I/C Computer Centre- He is requested to upload the
notification in the University website at an early date.
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